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Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Y6 ‘Growing Up’ talk delivered by School Health Service 
 
In line with school policy we are writing to inform you that Year 6 pupils will be having a 
‘growing up’ education lesson; focusing on health and hygiene, growing up and puberty, 
on Wednesday 23rd June, in the morning.  This session will be delivered by the School 
Health team along with our own staff, and will include watching PowerPoints, written 
information and a question and answer session. 
Should you wish to view the PowerPoints before your child sees them, please let me 
know in advance, so that I can request permission for electronic sharing of school health 
material. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J Schurer-Lewis 
School Business Manager 
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